
Water Bill Delivery Problem 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, April water bills have not been delivered.  If you have s�ll not 
received or paid your bill, please obtain your amount due by: 

-View/pay your bill online through our online payment service:   Invoice Cloud 

-Calling the office at 219-253-6441 to obtain the bill amount.  Bills may be dropped in one of our 
drop boxes located at 800 N Adams St (by the front door) or 422 N Market St.  We will also 
accept payment over the phone by debit/credit, convenience fee applies. 

-Stopping by the office at 800 N Adams St during normal business hours, M-F, 8:30-12 and 1-4:30 

-Pay by phone by calling 855-274-1166, you will need your account # to access the invoice 
informa�on, convenience fee applies. 

Due to Indiana State Board of Accounts rules, delinquent payments can not be forgiven.  We apologize 
for this inconvenience that was out of our control.  Thank you. 

 

https://www.invoicecloud.com/portal/(S(eojt21awarkqilos4femctk0))/2/Site.aspx?G=9a5781b4-93c1-46e9-87f1-0589dbd72f41

